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Humboldt Place
Amy Hayes [amy@aacm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 1:31 PM
To:  Anthony Mateyko

Hello Tony! Cici asked me to email you to let you know that TK replaced the Thermostat over
at Humboldt Place. The way things look right now it seems to have fixed the problem. We

. wanted to thank you for all your hard work in helping us get to a place where a resolution

could be found. Without your feedback we might still be spinning our wheels. Again, thank
you so very much. You are greatly appreciated!!

Amy Hayes, Executive Assistant

Association & Community Management / Lakewood Realty
9250 West 5th Avenue

Lakewood, CO 80226

303-233-4646

303-233-1018 Fax

amy@aacm.us

Information from ESET Smart Security, version of virus signature database 7124
(20120509)

The message was checked by ESET Smart Security.

http://www.eset.com
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